
January 2020 

St. Paul School students, faculty and staff would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas Season and a blessed New Year! 
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St. Paul School 

OPEN HOUSE 
Sunday, January 26, 2020 

Noon-2pm 

St. Paul School offers:  

A top-notch education instilled with Catholic values ranging  

from 3-year-old Preschool through 8th grade 

10:1 Student to Teacher ratio 

STEM & Robotics Lab/Club 

On-site School Based Health Program 

Interventions for speech , reading, and math 

Before and after school care, beginning at 6:30 AM,  

ending at 5:00 PM 

Gifted Program for qualifying students 

High School accredited Spanish & Algebra 

Safe and secure building, new security system 

Athletics for grades 4-8 

For more information, please contact Mmartin@weirtonstpauls.org 



Ways to Help St. Paul School 

 

Kroger: enroll your Kroger Plus Card with Kroger  

Community Rewards: St. Paul School—Weirton #81133 

 

Shop ‘n Save: Enroll your Shop ‘n Save Perks card with 

Shop ‘n Save SEED program — CODE 24 

 

Amazon Smile: Search St Paul School &Church Weirton, 

shop and Amazon smile donates 0.5% to St. Paul School 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/55-0379929 

 

Office Depot:  Shop using our school ID and we’ll receive 

5% back in credits for FREE supplies — 70111884 

 

Box Tops: Cut & Collect or use the NEW “Box Tops” App  

 

*NEW! Market Day: Visit MarKetDay.com, Register online 

and set up an account, select ST. PAUL SCHOOL—

WEIRTON WV, our school will receive 10% back on all 

sales! 

 

Employee Match: Your gifts to St. Paul School could be 

double or tripled by your employer. Speak to your  

HR department. 

Dates to Remember 

 

Jan 6: End of Christmas Break 

 Back to school! 

 

Jan 7: Coffee with the Principal 9AM & 6PM 

 

Jan 8: All school Mass 9:30 AM 

 

Jan 15: Report Cards 

 

Jan 20: No School MLK Day 

 

Jan 26: Catholic Schools Week Mass 11AM  

Open House Noon-2p 

 

Jan 27-31: Catholic Schools Week 

 

Please join us for a Spaghetti Luncheon following our 

 Catholic Schools Week kick-off Mass on Sunday, January 26, 2020  

in the St. Paul School Cafeteria.  

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 


